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We hope all had a beautiful Mother’s Day!  Did you receive a book on this special day?  Hopefully you found some time 
to just relax, read, and enjoy the day! 
 
We are proud to announce that the Chrisman Public Library now has a WEBSITE thanks to Matt at Tech Doc in Paris and 
the technology grant we received last year!  Our website is:  https://chrismanpubliclibrary.com   
And we have a new email address, as well:  info@chrismanpubliclibrary.com 
We would really enjoy it if you would look at this website and call or email us with any changes or additions you would 
like to see.  We’ve looked at so many other library websites and want to incorporate as much as we can for the ease of 
our patrons using it and seeing what we do here. 
 
The fifth story is in the Story Walk entitled “Grandma’s Farm”, written by Michael Garland!  It’s a wonderful book about 
a Grandma and grandson and tells of what the farm was like when Grandma was living there with her family and the 
cows, pigs, sheep and vegetable garden!  We hope to see you walking around the square enjoying this delightful book 
that was purchased in honor of Mr. & Mrs. Curt & Phyllis Turner.  If you know them, please tell them “Thank you”!   
 
UPCOMING MAY EVENTS 
 May 18 is Peace Day.  Wouldn’t it be lovely if every day was Peace Day?  One can wish. 
 May 26 is Memorial Day and the library will be closed so we may honor and remember those who died in 
military service to the United States.  Also, at 3pm, on this day, Americans observe the National Moment of 
Remembrance — a one-minute pause to honor and remember those same servicepeople who died in service to the 
United States. 
 May 27, a representative from State Representative Adam M. Niemerg’s office will be here from 12:30pm – 
1:30pm to give out answers to questions that were asked last month.  All are welcome!  Bring more questions!   
 May 29 is the Great Puzzle Race at 5:30pm.  As of this writing, we have our six teams but we have a waiting list 
to feel free to call us to be put on that list.  If we know of a cancellation, we will call you and let you know. 
 
  


